
From; G Faul

Sent: Friday, June ZZ,20tZ 10:10 AM

To: Henderson, Dale

Cc: Woolsey, Heather
Subject: LöÀ Supports the Planning and Design Standards for Trails in Environmentally Significant Areas

Lambeth Community Association wishes to add its voice of support to The Planning and Design

Standards for Trails in Environmentally Significant Areas. Public Parks and ESA's are two

distinct categories of public property, with different uses and different needs for preservation.

Each has its own roleio ptay inine development of London as a city that meets the needs of its

citizens.

If it is not too late, I request the inclusion of this statement of support, to the City Cormcil

agenda.

Regards,

Geoffrey Faul
President, Lambeth Community Association


